

















and rip-offs. The FTC also includes relevant consumer information in redress
mailings to consumers. The DCBE team reviews redress letters to make sure they
are easily understood by consumers.

III. Conclusion

FTC staff supports the CFPB’s efforts to seek more information about consumer
education approaches and is pleased to offer examples of its approaches to creating
effective education materials. FTC staff has found that the most successful education
efforts are those that present information in a way that respects the reader’s time,
experience, and knowledge. If you have any questions about this comment or would like
additional information, please contact Carolyn Shanoff at (202) 326-3268.
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